
 

 

 
DeKalb County Communications Department  |  Manuel J. Maloof Center  |  1300 Commerce Drive, 6th Floor  |  Decatur, GA 30030 

 
MEDIA CONTACTS 

Andrew Cauthen  Pauline A. Andrea  Suzanne Forte 

Communications Manager  Public Relations Manager  Public Information Officer  

404-371-2806 (o) 404-294-2092 (o)    404-371-2709 (o) 

470-553-4408 (c) 404-971-2892 (c) 470-512-0148 (c) 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
April 30, 2018 
 

Media Alert 
 

DeKalb School Recycling Program Celebration May 3 
 
DECATUR, Ga. – On Thursday, May 3, the DeKalb County Sanitation Division, in 

partnership with the DeKalb County School District, will host a commemoration event in 
recognition of the districtwide implementation of the school recycling program. The program was 
implemented at the DeKalb County School District’s 137 schools and facilities. The DeKalb 
County School District is one of the first and only school districts in the state of Georgia to fully 
implement a districtwide recycling program.  

 
WHO:             DeKalb County Board of Commissioners 

District 3 Commissioner Larry Johnson 
District 4 Commissioner Steve Bradshaw 
District 5 Commissioner Mereda Davis Johnson 
Super District 7 Commissioner Gregory Adams 
 

  DeKalb County Sanitation Division 
  Division Director Tracy Hutchinson 
 

DeKalb County School District 
Superintendent Dr. R. Stephen Green 

                                          
WHEN:         Thursday, May 3, 2018, at 9 a.m.   
 
WHERE:       DeKalb County School District Boardroom 

1701 Mountain Industrial Blvd. 
Stone Mountain, GA 30083 

 
For more information, contact Pauline A. Andrea, DeKalb County Sanitation Division public 
relations manager, at 404-971-2892 or paandrea@dekalbcountyga.gov.  
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